
SPA 24-0009, HB2 
Public Comment Summary 

One public comment was received regarding reimbursement rates for behavioral health 
assessment and therapy codes and E & M codes for medication management.  

STATE RESPONSE: 
Thank you for your comment. HCA agrees that these codes were inadvertently excluded from 
the rate document.  HCA has made a correction to include all CPT codes that were 
inadvertently missed.  Rate adjustments will be effective January 1, 2025.  
 


